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Warmer Weather 

With the weather finally starting to improve, 

please can we remind you all 

of the importance of 

bringing a sun hat into school 

for your child and applying 

sun cream before school. 

 

Wear a Hat Day 

Fundraising for the Brain 

Tumour Charity, Children and 

staff raised over £100 for 

this very deserving cause, we 

saw some fantastic hats too! 

 

KS2 Banner Workshop 

Children from KS2 are currently working 

with an artist to produce a banner as part of 

the Man Engine parade in Willington on 

Saturday 30th June. You can find more 

information about it here 

www.themanengine.co.uk  

 

Lateness and Attendance 

 If your child is persistently 

late it can affect attendance 

percentages, this has an impact 

on the whole class. Attendance 

and lateness is a major focus of both school 

and the Local Authority and as such term 

time holidays will only be authorised in 

exceptional circumstances. 

 

Easter Disco 

The Friends of Sunnybrow parent group 

worked tirelessly as ever to hold a fantastic 

Easter Disco, raising £104.30 whist having a 

great time. 

 

Contact numbers 

Please ensure that you let the office know 

of any changes of emergency 

contact numbers for the 

children  

 

George Burdon McKean 

Mr Vincent and some Class 3 pupils 

are taking part in an event to 

commemorate local soldiers who 

served during the Great War. This 

event is a follow on from the work 

the class did about Captain George Burdon 

McKean, a highly decorated local soldier who 

served during WW1 

 

Medical Appointments 

It is school policy to see proof of any 

medical appointments that take place during 

school hours, please try and make 

appointments outside of school hours. 

 

Bank Holiday 

School will be closed for the Bank Holiday 

on Monday 7th May and re open Tuesday 8th 

May.

mailto:sunnybrow@durhamlearning.net
http://www.themanengine.co.uk/


Dates for the diary 

Monday 7th May                                           - May Day Bank Holiday 

Monday 14th May                                          - Start of SATs Week 

Friday 25th May                               - School closes at 3.15 for half term 

Monday 4th June                                           - School reopens 

 

  

 

    

   

 

  

 

 


